
 

 

8 December 2014 

 

Decision on application to amend Electricity Integrated Regional 
Licence 2 
 
HORIZON POWER 

The Economic Regulation Authority (Authority) has granted an amendment to Horizon Power’s 
electricity integrated regional licence 2 (EIRL2) to expand the South Hedland, Carnarvon and Onslow 

licence areas and to remove generating works under 30 MW from the licence. 

The Authority’s decision and the amended EIRL2, Version 19 (including the amended licence area 
maps) are available on the Authority’s website. 
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